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Valentine’s Day Homework
Valentine’s Day is right around the corner!  Our Valentine’s Day Party is Tuesday, February 14th from 8:45 to 10:15.  This is a pretty laid back celebration that doesn’t require much help, but if you would like to come, please let me know and make sure you have a background check completed prior to this day.

I would like to have each child create his/her Valentine Holder at home and bring their creation to share at school.  Please create your Valentine Holder and bring it to school on Monday, February 13th.  Please make sure your holder is self-standing with a big opening for valentines.  Cereal boxes, shoe boxes, and paper gift bags make great holders.  Make sure to include your child’s name on the holder!  
Please have your child write only his/her name on their Valentine and leave the envelope or “To:” area blank.  This makes it easier to distribute Valentines.  There are 22 children including your child (sometimes they like to mail to themselves( ).
Please be sure to send the Valentine cards with your child on MONDAY morning along with his/her Valentine’s box, as we will pass cards our during morning centers.

Thank You!
( Mrs. Hotchkin
